SOCIETY OF INDIAN PSYCHOLOGY
Business Meeting

Logan, Utah

June xx, 2007

President John P. called the meeting to order.

The President’s Report (John Peregoy):

a. During the past year, John spoke to the APA Council of Representatives informing them of the organizational aspects of SIP and its current agenda.

b. John participated in meetings of Council of Ethnic Minority xx xxx (CNAIPAIMI) four major ethnic minority psychological associations as the group addressed common issues and action steps.
c. John thanked the staff of the Office of Ethnic Minority Affairs (APA) for their constant power of SIP.
d. John and Sue Crowley attended the Educational Leadership Conference (a forum for APA’s Education Directorate) and lobbied for xxxxx.

e. Beth Boyd (Seneca) will be the President of the Society of the Psychological Study of Ethnic Minority Issues (Division 45, APA).

f. John gave testimony to a US Congressional committee in full support of the Alaska Natives into Psychology (AN Psych) and Indians into Psychology (IN Psych).

g. John announced a new Indian Health Service program in which 9 service programs will be funded $300,000 per year.
h. John unveiled the SIP Website:  www.aiansip.org    Antonio Arce was thanked for his wonderful work to build the beautiful website.  He graciously declined to be paid for his work.  The membership discussed ways to use the site to the maximize SIP’s goals.  It was suggested that more links to the websites of other organizations who share similar goals be added to the SIP.
i. SIP T-Shirts:  The plan to have t-shirts this year did not pan out.  John and Jeff King will work to make t-shirts a part of the 2008 Convention.

j. Announcements:  Noretta Milburn’s group that addresses research endeavors has native participants.
k. John’s major message was that SIP is in a very important developmental stage in which the organization can be in strong relationship with other organizations and other movements.  We need to rise to the opportunity in an effective way!
2006 SIP Business Meeting Minutes:
The draft minutes were reviewed and suggested amendments were made.  The minutes were approved as amended.

SIP Financial Report (Patricia A.)

2006-07 Income

= $4,425

2006-07 Expenses

= $2,050

2006-07 Net Income

= $2,374

Added to Previous Funds
= $11,000
A new regular expense will be $100 to the Henry Tomes Award (APA) that will be used to recognize emerging and life-time contributor to serving ethnic minority communities
SIP Newsletter (Pam Deters):

Documentation of SIP History:
John Gonzales, the SIP Historian, was not able to attend the SIP business meeting but the following projects will be on-going:  a) Carolyn Attneave Archives:  Candace has the written transcripts of interviews that were made with Carolyn and will contact Teresa LaFromboise to get permission to give a copy to the SIP Archives.  b) B. Jack Wilde (Kiowa) Archives:  Joe Trimble will be contacted for contacts who might have more information about Dr. Wilde’s life and career.  c) History of SIP Leadership:  John will seek out the information about the line of Past Presidents of SIP.
Fund-Raising Committee:
By-Laws Committee:
Observer to APA Council of Representatives (J. Doug McDonald):
Ad Hoc Committee on Mascots for Sport Teams:
Membership Committee:
Membership Card

First Nations Behavioral Health Association:
National Alliance for the Mentally Ill:
Elections:
Vendors:
Participation in Major Meetings/Conventions:
